[image: ]				                                                                 Jessica Skinner, our Children’s Ministry director would like to start 
				our Wednesday children’s programming Wednesday, August 19, 
				6:00 – 7:30 p.m.
				     All kids age 3 through grade 5 are welcome!  Social distancing and 
				hand-washing 	will be practiced as much as possible.
     Adult volunteers are needed to make this happen.  If you are able to assist occasionally, please call the church office at 419-394-3615.  Leave a message if no answer.  Thank you!

Hey kids, bring your family for some fun!  Join us on Saturday, 
August 29, outside the church, 9:00 – 11:30 a.m.

Operation Christmas Child shoeboxes will be packed this year.  Pick up some small toys, school supplies, clothing and other items to send to children in need around the world.  More information will be coming.

Prayer requests can be dropped in the offering baskets (communication sheets available at each entrance) or emailed or called in to the church.   Keep in your prayers those with the COVID illness and for those caring for the sick.   Remember the people who are charge of making decisions – social distancing, masks, open/closed, etc.  They have a lot of stress, just as many of us do.
Pray for PATIENTS and PATIENCE!

											Sunday, August 16, 2020
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It’s Festival of Sharing time!  

Please help us give children in impoverished communities and refugee camps these basic tools for learning!

Bags for school supplies are being handed out after each service today and need to be filled with the items listed below.  Each bag should have the following:

· One pair of blunt scissors removed from the package (rounded tip, only)
· Three 70-count bound notebooks or notebooks totaling 200-210 pages (no loose-leaf or filler paper)
· One 30-centimeter / 12” ruler
· One hand-held pencil sharpener removed from the package
· One large eraser (no pencil cap erasers)
· Six new, unsharpened pencils with erasers (please remove pencils from the package)
· One box of 24 crayons (only 24)
· One 12”x 14” to 14”x 17” finished size cotton or lightweight canvas bag with handle    (solid color or kid-friendly fabric, no logos, reusable shopping bags or backpacks)

All items must be packed inside of the bag.
· OPTIONAL: Loose school kit items may be placed in a large Ziploc bag to keep them together. Remove the air, seal the bag and place inside of the cotton/canvas bag.

Would you please help cover a small amount of the processing costs by including $2.00 in an envelope in the school bag?

Please return filled bags to the church by Sunday, Sept.  6.
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